
From:                              Stephen Conway 
Sent:                               11 October 2017 14:49
To:                                   National Planning Framework
Subject:                          Re: Make Sligo A City
 

Unfortunately the 2040 plan has been released and the Northwest not only Sligo has been forgotten 

Sent from my iPhone

On 11 Oct 2017, at 12:04, National Planning Framework <npf@housing.gov.ie> wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your submission in relation to Ireland 2040 - Our Plan which

will be processed by a member of our team.

Kind Regards

National Planning Framework

www.ireland2040.ie 

Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government

Custom House | Dublin D01 W6X0  | www.housing.gov.ie 

-----Original Message-----

From: Stephen Conway [mailto:shibac67@gmail.com] 

Sent: 06 October 2017 18:02
To: National Planning Framework

Subject: Make Sligo A City

Sent from my iPhone

**********************************************************************

Is faoi rún agus chun úsáide an té nó an aonán atá luaite leis, a sheoltar an ríomhphost seo agus

aon comhad atá nasctha leis. Má bhfuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí earráid, déan teagmháil le

bhainisteoir an chórais.

Deimhnítear leis an bhfo-nóta seo freisin go bhfuil an teachtaireacht ríomhphoist seo scuabtha le

bogearraí frithvíorais chun víorais ríomhaire a aimsiú.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the

individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please
notify the system manager.

mailto:npf@housing.gov.ie
http://www.ireland2040.ie/
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This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept by anti-virus software for the
presence of computer viruses.

**********************************************************************


